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From: Ed Russell [edrussel@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 11:31 AM
To: NRCExecSec Resource
Subject: Filter vents please

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission was formed to protect public health and safety. 
Please require vents to be filtered and to have rupture capability. 
If it is too expensive to do then we are subsidizing nuclear power with our safety. Let's put nuclear power on an 
equal economic footing with other fuel sources.  
 
Ed Russell 
725 Long Pond Rd 
Plymouth MA 02360 
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